
Dear Faculty Member: 

Campus Chest Committee 
Texas Christian University 
Fort Worth, Texas 
March 1, 1952 

This week, March 3 - 7, is the week set aside for Texas Christian 
University 1s first Campus Chest Drive. 

Having a goal of $3150, the drive pulls into one concentrated effort 
all of the charity fund raising drives on the campus. This is the only 
time this year that students will be called upon to give money for others. 

The Deans' Council has given the Chest committee permission to 
enter class rooms at 9 a. m., Wednesday for the purpose of making 
four-minute "sales talks" on the drive. Approximately fifty students 
are being trained to make these class - room presentations of the Campus 
Chest. 

Precise and comprehens 1ve, these talks will not interfere with more 
than the allotted four minutes of your class hour. Because of the large 
number of class rooms to be covered by our speakers, however, the 
speaker assigned to your class room could come either during the first 
four minutes of the hour or the last four. 

Also, the Deans ' Council has given the speakers, some of whom 
have classes at that period, permission to be out of their classes for 
the two speech periods at the beginning and at the end of the class session. 
In making assignments to the speakers, care has been taken to assign 
them classes that are not far from their own class rooms. They should 
not then miss more than ten or twelve minutes of their class. 

This is a project which could make the TCU campus grow. The 
Campus Chest Committee thanks you for your cooperation and aid in 
making the venture a success. Solicitation from the faculty will take 
place Monday and Tuesday, and we are sure that you will help support 
this drive. 

Sincerely, 

The TCU Campus Chest Committee 


